
 

 

 
 

RECENTLY  DECEASED 
Jane Magee, Wenlock Terrace, 

Josie Murray,  Ennis Green, 
Dorothy O’Hagan, Wellington Street, 

Eileen Marshall, Ennis Close. 
 
 
 

SUNDAY   23   JUNE 
Vigil 

Jackie Wright, Thornleigh, 
Phil Mallon,  Brett Avenue, M.M. 

 
 

9 am 
William McCorry, Edward Street. 

 
10.30 am 

Pat Toal,  Downshire Avenue. 
 

12 noon 
Eileen Martin, Silverwood Leaves, 

Rachel Hamill, Francis Street. 
 
 

MONDAY   24   JUNE 
Jimmy McCann,  Beech Court, 

Rosina Conway, Hawthorne Avenue, 
James Connolly,  Manor Park, 
Thomas Devine, Francis Street. 

 
 

TUESDAY   25   JUNE 
Josie Lavery, Hawthorne Avenue, 

Doreen Downing, Aghagallon. 
 
 

WEDNESDAY  26   JUNE 
John Shanks, Drumglass, 

Isobel Jordan, Arthur Street, 
Gary McCusker, Hill Street, 

James Mahaffy, Waring Street, 
George Patterson, Liscorran Road, 

James & Majorie McCarron, London, 
John Doyle,  Downshire Avenue. 

 
 

THURSDAY   27   JUNE 
Kenneth (Kenny) Doran, Silverwood Drive, 

Annie Power, Drumlin Drive, 
Annie McIntyre, Silverwood Drive, 

John McGeown, Manor Drive, 
James (Smokey) Mulholland,  Hill Court. 

 
 

FRIDAY   28  JUNE 
Patsy McConville,  Oakleigh Fold. 

 
 

SATURDAY   29   JUNE 
Sheila McKavanagh, Killough Gardens, 

Mona McAlinden, Killough Gardens, 
Mary McCurry, Killough Gardens, 
Sean McAlinden, Cheshire Mews. 
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Parish Office: Saint Paul’s Church, Francis Street   (028)  3832 1289 
Monday – Thursday,  9.30 am – 1.30 pm  and  Friday, 9.30 am – 12.30 pm 

Parish Secretary:  Lavinia Kavanagh 
E-mail:  office@stpaulsparishlurgan.org     Parish Website:  www.lurganparish.com 

Parish Sacristan:  Fionnuala Hamill  (028)  3832 1289 
 

Saint Vincent de Paul, William Street: (028) 3832 5725     Bethany Bereavement Team: 0754 899 1681 
 

Safeguarding Children and Adults Who Require Protection 
Dromore Diocesan Designated Liaison Person – Mrs Patricia Carville.  Tel.  0778  991  7741 
Saint Paul’s Parish Safeguarding Representative – Ms Fionnuala Hamill.  Tel. 028 3832  1289 

 
Emergency number for sick calls (weekends included)  Tel: (028) 3832 3161 

 

Canon Liam Stevenson PP  
Fr.  Joseph Wozniak  S.Chr 
Fr.  Brian Fitzpatrick  C.C. 
68-70 North Street, Lurgan 
BT67 9AH  (028)  3832 3161 

 
Fr.  Colum Wright  C.C. 
54 Francis Street, Lurgan 
BT66 6DL  (028) 3832 7173 

 
Rev.  Kevin Devine 

(Parish Deacon) 
(028)  3832 3161 

 

Saint  Paul’s  Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:   10 am 

Saturday:   10.30 am 
 

Saturday Vigil:   7 pm 
 

Sunday: 
9 am  10.30 am  12 noon 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
First Thursday of the Month: 

6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday: 

11am to 11.30 am & 6.15 pm  to  6.50 pm 
 

  
 

Saint  Peter’s Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:  8 am 

 
Monday and Wednesday:  10.30 am also 

Tuesday and Friday:  7 pm also 
 

Saturday:  9.30 am and Vigil: 6 pm 
Sunday: 

8am/10am/11am (po polsku) 
& 12.15 pm 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Friday:   6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday:   5.15 pm to  5.50 pm 

 
 

Saint Peter’s Office Hours 
Monday 10am to 1pm and 1.45 pm to 4pm 

Tuesday to Thursday 
9 am to 1 pm and 1.45 pm to 4 pm 

Friday 9am to 1pm and 1.30pm to 2.30pm 
 

Saint Peter’s Parish Secretary 
Marie Brady  (028) 3832 3161 

 

North Lurgan Community Centre 
(Levin Road) 

Thursday, 27th June, 
 12 noon to 2 pm & 5 pm to 7 pm. 

Translink are holding a number of public 
information ‘drop-in’ sessions where 
people can call in and discuss the ‘track 
renewal’ engineering works, which are 
planned this summer, with members of 
their project team.  Everyone welcome. 

 

PARISH SUMMER SCHEME 
Monday 12 – Friday 16 AUGUST 

St Peter's and St Paul's are offering a 
Summer Scheme to children in our 

parishes aged 6 to 11 years old 
(i.e. P2–P7 from September). 

Our theme will be 
'Fun, Faith and Friendship', and will 
take place in St Peter's Parish Hall. 

 
Places are limited to 40 children. 

Cost: £20 each; family rates will be 
offered.  Please pick up a registration 

form from the Parish Office 
 

OFFERTORY  COLL.,  £1,914 Thank you. 

Young  Person’s  Prayer 
After  Examinations 

 
Lord God, as I reflect on my 
examination results and plan 

for the future, guide me 
to make good choices. 

Make me a better person: 
more considerate toward others, 

more honest with myself, 
more faithful to you. 

 
Help me to find my true vocation 

in life and grant that through it 
I may find happiness in myself 
and bring happiness to others. 

Grant, Lord, that those whom you 
call to enter priesthood or religious life 
may have the generosity to answer your 
call, so that those who need your help 

may always find it. 
 

We ask this through 
Christ our Lord.    Amen. 

 

Urgent Lobby for Life  Pro-life Petition  
 
Members of Precious Life will be 
collecting petitions for their crucial Lobby 
for Life Campaign at all Masses this 
weekend, the 29th and 30th June.  This 
petition is calling for the Westminster 
Government to respect the democratic 
process and will also give the people of 
Northern Ireland the opportunity to express 
their views that unborn children and their 
mothers should be protected from abortion.  
 

A  Prayer For 
Those Who Live Alone 

I live alone, dear Lord 
stay by my side 

in all my daily needs 
be thou my guide. 

 
Grant me good health 
for that indeed I pray 
to carry on my work 

from day to day. 
 

If sickness or an accident befall 
then humbly, Lord, I pray 

hear thou my call. 
and when I’m feeling low 

or in despair 
lift up my heart 

and help me in my  prayer. 
 

I live alone, dear Lord 
yet I have no fear 

because I feel your presence 
ever near.   Amen. 

POPE ON MEDUGORJE 
PILGRIMAGES 

Pope Francis has decided to authorise 
pilgrimages to Medugorje, which can now 
be officially organised by dioceses and 
parishes and will no longer take place only 
in a private capacity which has so far been 
the case. 
 
A Vatican spokesman specified that the 
papal authorisation must be accompanied 
by "care to prevent these pilgrimages from 
being interpreted as an authentication of 
known events, which still require 
examination by the Church." He went on, 
"Considering the considerable flow of 
people who go to Medugorje and the 
abundant fruits of grace that have sprung 
from it, this authorisation is part of the 
particular pastoral attention that the Holy 
Father intended to give to [the people who 
go on pilgrimage], aimed at encouraging 
and promoting the fruits of good." 
 

Anam Cara Armagh, are holding a  
Parent Evening  for bereaved parents on 

Wednesday 26th June at 7:20 pm 
 in The Armagh City Hotel,  

There will be no events in July or August,  
please Tel.  085 2888 888. 

 

New Envelopes – Would the owner of the 
envelope/s,  57  &  525 please put name/address 

on the back of the envelope.  Thank you. 

Parish Office Closed 
 on Friday, 12th July to Friday, 19th July.  
Anniversaries to be left into the parish office by 

Monday, 1st July. 
 

CONSIDER A  
LIFEGIVING DONATION 

The case of a young mother with leukaemia has 
come to people's attention in the local media 
recently, highlighting the need for more stem 
cell donors, without whom there is no cure for 
some blood cancers. Please consider being a 
stem cell donor, especially if you are between 
the ages of 16–30. Blood and organ donation for 
those who are sick is a powerful expression of 
human solidarity and Christian charity. 
 

To register, visit anthonynolan.org.uk  
for more information. 

The Parish Pastoral Committee  meeting is Tuesday, 2nd July,  7:30pm 
in St. Paul’s Lower Sacristy.   If anyone has any suggestions, ideas or concerns to be brought to 

the meeting please email to: elisegorman@btinternet.com  or  Tel: 07726143435. 
 

DROMORE DIOCESAN  
HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

24th June 2019 at 7:00pm An outing to 
St Clare’s Convent, Glenvale in Saval 
Parish where Fr Andrew McMahon 
will speak on the history of the site, its 
connections to major Newry families and 
its history as a Carmelite convent from 
1929 to 2017. Weather permitting, there 
will be an opportunity to view the 
building and grounds.   All welcome. 
 

Loug Derg   
Monday, 26th August 

£49, contact parish office. 
To finalise a full bus this year we would 
need to have names asap.  Thank you. 

 

HDiploma 
 in Pastoral Theology at Drumalis  

Applications are now being accepted for 
this two-year, part-time, intensive course 

which begins in September 2019. 
Info.,at http://www.drumalis.co.uk 
- emailing  maura@drumalis.co.uk 

or Tel.  Drumalis during office hours 
tel 028 28272196/28276455. 

 

Dromantine Retreat 
Monday, 2nd Sept.,– Friday, 6th September 

Dermot Mansfield, SJ 
Des Corrigan, SMA 

If interested tel:  028 3082 1964. 
admin@dromantineconference.com 

 

STORMONT ROSARY FOR LIFE   
Please join us in praying the Rosary for the 
protection of Northern Ireland’s pro-life laws at 
Parliament Buildings, Stormont, (meeting at 
main gate entrance on Upper Newtownards 
Road) at 2.30pm on Saturday 29th June. 
Tel:  028 9027 8484 or info@preciouslife.com 

All-Ireland Pro-Life Rally will be held in 
Dublin on Saturday 6th July 2019. 
Join thousands from across Ireland to 
'Stand for Life'   for unborn children. 

Tel: 02890278484 or click www.rallyforlife.net 
 

 
 

Prayer 
O Lord Jesus Christ, You who have given us  

Your precious Body and Blood to be our meat 
and drink, grant that through frequent reception 

of You in the Holy Eucharist,  
I may be strengthened in mind and 
 body to do Your holy will.  Amen. 

 
Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament,  

have mercy on us. 
 


